
From: Doug Grapski
To: Comments
Subject: Public Comment - Doug Grapski - Truckee Resident
Date: Monday, March 25, 2024 10:28:36 AM

Hello, 

I am writing as a local Glenshire resident in support of the Airport Board's dedication to the
local Truckee / Tahoecommunity. With such a small percentage of the local resident
population actually using the aviation facilities of the airport I commend the airport board's
historical and continued support for local programming that is relevant to a wider audience
who funds a significant portion of the airport's operating budget. 

If the aviation community is requesting greater access to hangars, I strongly believe these
should be funded by the individuals who are directly benefiting from those hangers. Historical
studies have demonstrated how the TTAD charges below market rates for hangers and fuel.
Why should the broader community have to fund an expansion of hangers which will
ultimately drive additional noise and environmental pollution to our region. 

Best regards
Doug Grapski

-- 
Doug Grapski
865 679 4503
dpg209@gmail.com
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From: Nick Pappas
To: Comments
Subject: 3/27 Public Comment - Support Item 10
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 11:59:55 AM

Dear Airport Board,

As a resident and taxpayer of the Truckee Tahoe Airport District, I strongly support
the TTAD's efforts to support local wildfire mitigation. These are exactly the type of
community benefit initiatives the airport should be focusing on.

Wildfire mitigation is a top policy concern for the Tahoe region. Mitigation efforts are
critical for ensuring community safety, improving air quality, and addressing the
insurance crisis.

I hope the Board moves quickly to finalize this community funding opportunity and
would encourage the Board to redouble its efforts to focus airport budget priorities on
community benefits.

Thank you for your leadership on this initiative!

Sincerely,

Nick Pappas, Truckee, CA

Truckee Tahoe Airport District Resident, Taxpayer, and Voter
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From: David Mack
To: Comments
Subject: 3/27 Public Comment - Support Item 10
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 12:05:56 PM

Dear Airport Board, 

As a resident and taxpayer of the Truckee Tahoe Airport District, I strongly support the
TTAD's efforts to support local wildfire mitigation. Wildfire mitigation is a top policy concern
for the Tahoe region. Mitigation efforts are critical for ensuring community safety, improving
air quality, and addressing the insurance crisis.

I hope the Board moves quickly to finalize this community funding opportunity and would
encourage the Board to redouble its efforts to focus airport budget priorities on community
benefits.

Failing this, our community must find a path to reducing the airports public funding due to the
lack of public benefit. 

Sincerely, David Mack 

Truckee Tahoe Airport District Resident, Taxpayer, and Voter
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From: Carina Claassen
To: Comments
Subject: 3/27 Public Comment - Support Item 10
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 12:53:50 PM

Dear Airport Board, As a resident and taxpayer of the Truckee Tahoe Airport District, I 
strongly support the TTAD's efforts to support local wildfire mitigation. Wildfire mitigation is 
a top policy concern for the Tahoe region. Mitigation efforts are critical for ensuring 
community safety, improving air quality, and addressing the insurance crisis. I hope the 
Board moves quickly to finalize this community funding opportunity and would encourage 
the Board to redouble its efforts to focus airport budget priorities on community benefits. 
Sincerely, Carina Claassen Truckee Tahoe Airport District Resident, Taxpayer, and Voter
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From: Tod Vedock
To: Comments
Subject: Wildfire mitigation
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 2:53:52 PM

Dear Airport Board,

As a resident and taxpayer of the Truckee Tahoe Airport District, I strongly support
the TTAD's efforts to support local wildfire mitigation.

Wildfire mitigation is a top policy concern for the Tahoe region. Mitigation efforts are
critical for ensuring community safety, improving air quality, and addressing the
insurance crisis.

I hope the Board moves quickly to finalize this community funding opportunity and
would encourage the Board to redouble its efforts to focus airport budget priorities on
community benefits.

Truckee Tahoe Airport District Resident, Taxpayer, and Voter

mailto:adrvllc@gmail.com
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From: Eduard Belluti
To: Comments
Subject: 3/27 public comment - support item 10
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 3:45:33 PM

Eduard
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From: Elizabeth Jens
To: Comments
Subject: 3/27 Public Comment - Support Item 10
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 4:05:36 PM

Dear Airport Board, 

As a resident and taxpayer of the Truckee Tahoe Airport District, I strongly support the
TTAD's efforts to support local wildfire mitigation. Wildfire mitigation is a top policy concern
for the Tahoe region. Mitigation efforts are critical for ensuring community safety, improving
air quality, and addressing the insurance crisis. I hope the Board moves quickly to finalize this
community funding opportunity and would encourage the Board to redouble its efforts to
focus airport budget priorities on community benefits.  
Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Jens 
Truckee Tahoe Airport District Resident, Taxpayer, and Voter
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From: Ryan Herring
To: Comments
Subject: 3/27 Public Comment - Support Item 10
Date: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 10:42:00 AM

Dear Airport Board, As a resident and taxpayer of the Truckee Tahoe Airport District, I
strongly support the TTAD's efforts to support local wildfire mitigation. Wildfire mitigation is
a top policy concern for the Tahoe region. Mitigation efforts are critical for ensuring
community safety, improving air quality, and addressing the insurance crisis. I hope the
Board moves quickly to finalize this community funding opportunity and would encourage
the Board to redouble its efforts to focus airport budget priorities on community benefits.
Sincerely, Ryan Herring Truckee Tahoe Airport District Resident, Taxpayer, and Voter

mailto:ryanherring@gmail.com
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From: epremack@aol.com
To: Comments
Subject: 3/27 Public Comment - Support Item 10
Date: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 6:03:54 PM

Not sure this will reach the board in time, but I'm writing in support of Item 10 on the
agenda to help with the community's wildfire prevention needs.  Given the dangers of
density altitude and the Truckee Airport's unfortunate history of crashes, the potential
for a crash-induced wildfire is a very real one and it seems appropriate to direct
district resources to mitigate this increasing danger.

-Eric Premack
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